
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Kumar for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
September 2022 

  It is well known that both James Gillespie’s and 

Boroughmuir are over-subscribed but this is also the case 

for residents living within the catchment area. The knock on 

effect of this means that ‘new’ residents within the 

catchment area are not able to get a place.  

To ask the convener: 

Question (1) How many schools are oversubscribed across the city? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many placing requests are refused for residents within 

catchment areas (this is to include new residents)? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 


